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5.1 QUESTION FROM GAY BROWN OF THE YIEWSLEY COMMUNITY 

INVOLVEMENT GROUP TO THE CABINET MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND 
TRANSPORTATION – COUNCILLOR BURROWS 
 
We have several times asked why the car parking charges vary so much from one 
end of the Borough to the other. Since it appears that prices in the South, for 
example in struggling Yiewsley are as high as £1.20 per hour whilst thriving Ruislip 
and other centres in the North pay only 40p per hour. Would you please explain the 
rationalisation for the differences in scale of charges? 
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